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19th May 2025 
 
Dear parent/carer, 

You may recall earlier correspondence regarding the potential provision 

of a Newchurch Robins Summer Holiday Club. 

We would like to thank all the families who expressed interest. Your 
responses were essential in helping us assess whether running the club 
would be financially viable and aligned with community needs. 

Following a review of the expressions of interest, we found that only two 
weeks during the summer holiday period would be financially feasible to 

operate the club. Unfortunately, the weeks when the provision would be viable do not align with staff 
availability, meaning we are unable to deliver the club safely and effectively. 

As a result, we regret to inform you that the Newchurch Robins Summer Holiday Club will not be 
running this year. 

We are sure you will appreciate that, over the past two years, our dedicated staff have generously 
offered their time during their own holidays to provide this service. This year, however, the school does 
not have the capacity to continue the provision. 

We sincerely apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. In the coming weeks, we will share 
information on alternative holiday clubs available locally via our school website. 

Thank you in advance for your understanding and continued support. 

Kind regards, 

Jayne Narraway 

Headteacher 


